
 

 

 

Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 
ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 

550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Main: 907.269.0350

 
October 9, 2023 
 
City and Borough Juneau 
Attn: di.cathcart@juneau.gov; city.clerk@juneau.gov 

 
    
License Type: Beverage Dispensary - Tourism         License # 175 

Licensee: Waterfront on Glacier Restaurant LLC 

Doing Business As: Arabella 

 Transfer from CNH Holding LLC to Waterfront on Glacier Restaurant LLC 
  
☐ New Application ☒ Transfer of Ownership Application  
☐ Transfer of Location Application ☐ Transfer of Controlling Interest Application 
 
We have received a completed application for the above listed license (see attached application 
documents) within your jurisdiction. This is the notice required under AS 04.11.480. 
 
A local governing body may protest the approval of an application(s) pursuant to AS 04.11.480 by 
furnishing the director and the applicant with a clear and concise written statement of reasons for the 
protest within 60 days of receipt of this notice, and by allowing the applicant a reasonable opportunity to 
defend the application before a meeting of the local governing body, as required by 3 AAC 304.145(d). If 
a protest is filed, the board will deny the application unless the board finds that the protest is arbitrary, 
capricious, and unreasonable. To protest the application referenced above, please submit your protest 
within 60 days and show proof of service upon the applicant. 
 
AS 04.11.491 – AS 04.11.509 provides that the board will deny a license application if the board finds 
that the license is prohibited as a result of an election conducted under AS 04.11.507. 
 
AS 04.11.420 provides that the board will not issue a license when a local governing body protests an 
application on the grounds that the applicant’s proposed licensed premises are in a place within the 
local government where a local zoning ordinance prohibits the alcohol establishment, unless the local 
government has approved a variance from the local ordinance. 
  
Sincerely, 
Joan Wilson Director  
amco.localgovernmentonly@alaska.gov 
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